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PAKISTAN CRICKET BOARD

CORRIGENDUM


Invitation of bid was published on 12-06-2024 for “Pre-Qualification of EPC Contractors”. Last date mentioned in the advertisement as 01-07-2024, be considered as 05-07-2024. 

Other terms and conditions shall remain the same. 



Director Infrastructure 
Pakistan Cricket Board
Gaddafi Stadium Lahore
Tel: 042- 35717231-4
Fax: 042-35711860
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PROPOSALS FOR 
PREQUALIFICATION OF EPC CONTRACTORS

Pakistan Cricket Board (PCB) with its Head Office located at Gaddafi Stadium Lahore, Ferozepur Road Lahore invites applications from engineering, procurement and construction (EPC) Contractors for Pre-Engineered / Pre-Fabricated Structures, registered with Income Tax and Sales Tax Departments and who are on Active Taxpayers List of the Federal Board of Revenue and also registered with the Pakistan Engineering Council (PEC), Minimum in C-B Category for prequalification for Up-gradation of following stadia;

· Gaddafi Stadium, Lahore
· Pindi Cricket Stadium, Rawalpindi
· National Bank Stadium, Karachi

Prequalification documents, containing detailed terms and conditions are available at the office of the Infrastructure & Projects Department, Pakistan Cricket Board, GSL, Free of Cost, by 28 June 2024 on working days between 9.a.m to 5 p.m.

The proposals with supporting documents prepared in accordance with the instructions provided in the prequalification document, must reach at the office of the undersigned on or before 1100 hours, on      1 July, 2024 and will be opened on the same day at 1130 hours.

Information obtained from any other source shall not be deemed official. 

This advertisement is also available on PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk and Pakistan Cricket Board website at www.pcb.com.pk  

 
Director
Infrastructure Department
Pakistan Cricket Board
Gaddafi Stadium Lahore
Ph: 042-35717231-4
UAN: 111 22 77 77
Fax: 042 – 35711860
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